
SPALDING COUNTY   

AMBUCS PARK GYMNASIUM AND CITY PARK GYMNASIUM 

HVAC SYSTEM INSTALLATION 

RFP NO. 2022-0011 

FROM:   SPALDING COUNTY 

  PURCHASING 

  119 EAST SOLOMON STREET 

  GRIFFIN, GA  30223 

TO:  ALL BIDDERS 

RE:  Addendum No. 3, dated June 24, 2022 

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Request for Bid 

dated May 27, 2022. 

This Addendum consists of one (1) page. 

Add. 2.1 Modification: The deadline to submit proposals had been extended to Tuesday, July 

12, 2022, at 2:00PM.  Final written questions are due no later than 

Thursday, July 7, 2022, at 12:00PM. 

Add. 2.2 Clarification: The information provided in this addendum overrides the information 

previously provided in Addendum #2. 

Add. 2.3 Clarification: Griffin Power will run a new 120v/208v three-phase service to northeast 

(front) corner of the AMBUCS Park Gymnasium and remove the existing 

120v/240v single-phase service from the southeast corner of the building.  

The awarded contractor shall provide all labor and materials for the 

following scope of work related to the new service: installation of a new 

point of attachment for the service, installation of a new mast and the 

related building penetration, wiring from the Griffin Power service drop to a 

new electrical panel to be installed by the contractor in the existing 

mechanical room, wiring from the new panel to power the existing electrical 

panel, and all wiring/electrical equipment necessary to feed the new HVAC 

equipment on the north side of the building.  All other electrical items 

within the gymnasium building must continue to function as they do 

currently when the electrical work is complete.  Griffin Power will meter the 

new service from the pole, so installation of a meter base by the contractor 

is not required.  All electrical work must be performed by a licensed 

electrician. 

Add. 2.4 Clarification: All questions must be submitted in writing.  No contractor or subcontractor 

should contact Spalding County personnel or Griffin Power personnel 

directly to ask questions or discuss the project.  To arrange a site visit to 

either location contact Kelly Carmichael with Spalding County at 

kcarmichael@spaldingcounty.com or 770-467-4750. 

End of Addendum No. 3 


